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I STRONGLY oppose the “death with dignity act”.  Even more so I oppose shortening 

the waiting period, allowing non-physicians to prescribe lethal medication, and I 

strongly oppose requiring hospices to advertise and facilitate this assisted suicide. 

Please do not allow this proposed legislation to move forward. 

Sincerely, Julie Sundvall  


